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Time to remember? 
 

Place a stone in St Paul’s to remember 
a loved one who has died. 

 

 

http://www.speh.org.uk/


Remembering our loved ones who have died 
 

From 1st November 2020 until the end of the year 

we are building a prayer cairn in St Paul’s in memory 

of loved ones who have died - whether recently or 

some time ago - and we’re praying for all who mourn.   

 

You might like to bring a favourite stone or write 

their name on it, or bring one that you’ve decorated.     

The stones will stay there until after Christmas.  The 

church website gives details of the times the church is 

open, or do get in touch with one of the clergy if you 

want to arrange a different time to come along. 

 

If you can’t come in person do complete and return 

the details on the form and we can add a stone to 

the prayer cairn on your behalf.  

 
 

 
 

Deep peace of the running wave to you. 

Deep peace of the flowing air to you. 

Deep peace of the quiet earth to you. 

Deep peace of the shining stars to you. 

Deep peace of Christ to you. 

And the blessing of God almighty, 

the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit, 

be with you and remain with you always.  Amen. 



Thanksgiving and 
remembrance of 

loved ones  
who have died 

 

Remembering:  

 
 

With love from: 

 
 
Your contact details: (for office use only) 

 
 
 
 

If you would like us to place a stone on the prayer cairn for 
you, please complete the details and post to St Paul’s Egham 

Hythe, c/o 17 Old School Mews, TW18 3HX or email 
vicar@speh.org.uk or telephone 01784 449570.  

mailto:vicar@speh.org.uk


 

 

 

 

God our Father, 

we thank you for the person we knew, 

the years we shared, 

the good we saw, 

and the love we received. 
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